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POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 

Roxana Kennedy 

Chief of Police 

 

Date:  June 3, 2020 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Phone:  619-691-5209 

Fax:  619-691-5229 

Subject: Chula Vista Police End the Use of the Carotid Restraint Hold 

Message: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
After careful consideration, the Chula Vista Police Department has decided to end the use of the carotid 
restraint hold effective immediately. The men and women of our department continue to focus on maintaining 
the peace and safety of our community. As your Chief of Police, I remain committed to listening to our 
community and embracing public safety in a way that meets the expectations and needs of our residents. 


